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Andrew Powell <andrewhpowell@gmail.com>

[Andrew-Powell-for-SBP] Please Text Your Friends to Vote for Andrew!

jorian <jorian@live.unc.edu> Tue, Feb 18, 2014 at 12:57 PM
To: "Andrew-Powell-for-SBP@googlegroups.com" <Andrew-Powell-for-SBP@googlegroups.com>

Hi everyone,

 

Today I have sent out 100+ texts to UNC students to remind them to vote for Andrew Powell, with a link to the
voting website (https://studentlife.unc.edu/). I have gotten 10 or so responses from people saying they had
forgotten to vote and will now log on to vote for Andrew!

 

The point of this story is that we cannot assume everyone will vote after seeing posts on Facebook or our signs
in the Pit. A friendly reminder via text to vote for Andrew, with a link to the voting website, is a surefire way to
increase our vote count. Please take a few minutes out of your day to text your UNC friends and acquaintances
to vote for Andrew Powell!

 

Thank you and let’s win this thing,

Jorian

 

p.s. as a note, if people are having trouble voting on mobile, if you scroll to the bottom of the website there is an
option to return to the full website – click this and voting should work fine!
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To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to Andrew-Powell-for-SBP+
unsubscribe@googlegroups.com.
For more options, visit https://groups.google.com/groups/opt_out.
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